
 
 
 
 
 
 
 1 September 2016 
Draft Decision - Aurizon Network’s Amended 2014 DAU  
Following the QCA’s final decision in regard to the 2014 DAU (released in April 2016), Aurizon Network submitted an 
Amended 2014 DAU.  Stakeholders were invited to provide comments on the MAR and Amended 2014 DAU by 29 
July 2016. 
In response to submissions received, we have prepared a draft decision in respect of the Amended 2014 DAU. 
Submissions on the draft decision are now invited by 23 September 2016.   
The draft decision is available here. 
 
 


